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Dear Sit/ Dear Madam,

The paper named “The Importance of E-learning and GSM Alarm System in
the Medical Engineering” represents an interdisciplinary approach of medical
engineering field Much more, the paper presents onc topical issue, such as the
introduction and the adaptation of the new technologies in health care. For this reason, we
appreciate that “Applied Medical Informatics” is the adequate review for our papet,

because we propose a system which helps in the monitoring of the patients parameters.
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